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Re: [EXTERNAL] Letter of Disapproval for case W-3643

From Ellie Levina <elliele@cityofws.org>
Date Fri 3/14/2025 8:41 AM
To Chris Murphy <chrism@cityofws.org>; Shelley Pelton <shelleyp@cityofws.org>; Marc Allred

<marca@cityofws.org>; Bryan D. Wilson <bryandw@cityofws.org>
Cc Tarra Jolly <tarraj@cityofws.org>; Kirk Ericson <kirke@cityofws.org>

I will make sure it gets added to the online folder and docket on Monday.

Ellie Levina, MPA
Project Planner: Land Use Administration
Winston-Salem/Forsyth County Planning & Development Services
Phone: (336) 727-2626

From: Chris Murphy <chrism@cityofws.org>
Sent: Friday, March 14, 2025 8:28 AM
To: Shelley Pelton <shelleyp@cityofws.org>; Marc Allred <marca@cityofws.org>; Bryan D. Wilson
<bryandw@cityofws.org>; Ellie Levina <elliele@cityofws.org>
Cc: Tarra Jolly <tarraj@cityofws.org>; Kirk Ericson <kirke@cityofws.org>
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Letter of Disapproval for case W-3643
 
We just need to include it in the materials that go to Council
 
From: Shelley Pelton <shelleyp@cityofws.org>
Sent: Friday, March 14, 2025 8:27 AM
To: Chris Murphy <chrism@cityofws.org>; Marc Allred <marca@cityofws.org>; Bryan D. Wilson
<bryandw@cityofws.org>
Cc: Tarra Jolly <tarraj@cityofws.org>; Kirk Ericson <kirke@cityofws.org>
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Letter of Disapproval for case W-3643
 
I received this email yesterday evening, I haven’t responded.
 
 
Shelley Pelton
Administrative Secretary
Planning and Development Services
City of Winston-Salem/Forsyth County
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You don't often get email from mnldsmith@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

CAUTION:***EXTERNAL SENDER *** STOP. EVALUATE. VERIFY. Were you expecting this email?
Does the content make sense? Can you verify the sender? If the email is suspicious: Do not click
links or open attachments. Click the Report Message button in Outlook to notify Information
Systems.

Office: 336-747-7040; Email: shelleyp@cityofws.org    
 
 
 
 
From: Lisa Stanley-Smith <mnldsmith@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2025 5:55 PM
To: Shelley Pelton <shelleyp@cityofws.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Letter of Disapproval for case W-3643
 

Hello:
My name is Lisa Stanley-Smith and I live at 4725 Tolley Creek Dr, Winston-Salem, NC 27106.
 
I understand that this is a rezoning request for a storage facility between a cemetery and a
neighborhood and the company is not being specific on the parameters of the building meaning
they could build a monstrosity. Please refuse this request.
 
Thank you for your time.
Lisa Stanley-Smith 
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